
Handover Ceremony for the “Water Supply, Hygiene and Sanitation” Project  

in the Southern Nations and Nationalities People’s Region (SNNPR) 

 

On October 23rd, H.E. Mr. Daisuke Matsunaga, Ambassador of Japan to Ethiopia, 

attended a handover ceremony for the “Water Supply, Hygiene and Sanitation Project” 

in the Bonke area, carried out by the Hope International Development Agency. This 

three-year project, by providing a sustainable source of safe water and by increasing 

awareness and daily practices of hygiene and sanitation, aims to improve the well-being 

of people, especially in places where inhabitants drink unsafe water, such as from 

streams polluted by animal and human waste. Since the beginning of the project, Hope 

International Development Agency has been installing water supply systems and 

conducting Hygiene and Sanitation education at Kuta Kebele and Kecha Senga Kebele. 

The total amount of the assistance is approximately JPY 220 Million. Mr.Jeffrey, 

Exective Director, HOPE Japan; Ms.Frehiwot, Country Director, HOPE Ethiopia also 

attended the Ceremony. 
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